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April 19,2015

Subject: Social Business Day 2015:
Dear Prof Chopade:
Greetings from the Yunus Centre!

I hope this message finds you well.

Yunus Centre

Grameen Bank Bhaban

Mirpur 2, Dhaka 1216, Bangladesh
Phone: 880 2 8015755

Social Business Day 2015 will take place in Dhaka on May 28, 2015. This will be a gathering of
people in our network to talk about the developments in the field of social business. Last year's event
attracted 1,100 people from 30 countries representing practitioners, government, NGOs, foundations,

academia, and youth, among many other groups.

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend this program. We would be delighted if

you can make the time!

If you can attend, please register at the following link:www.socialbusinesspedia.com.

Looking forward to seeing you soon!

Yours sincerely,

o -

Professor Muhammad Yunus
Chairman
2006 Nobel Peace Laureate




